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From: Anthony Pointing 
Sent: Thursday, 3 March 2022 4:38 PM
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Objection to Health Emergency Bill

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Submission

Dear Committee, 

I want to voice my strong objection to the proposed extension of the Health Emergency. 

Anyone can see that no emergency currently exists.  

It is an outrageous abuse to continue to give never-ending emergency powers to any individual. 

It is wrong to affect our lives and freedoms in such a way on the pretext that an emergency may develop. If 
such a thing happens, then is the time to make such a declaration and not before. 

There is no emergency. Stop this outrageous abuse of our democratic system! 

Yours faithfully, 
Dr Anthony Pointing 
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